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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The 2018 Holy Day Festive Season 

 

In a few weeks, we will begin a special festive season with three major Holy Days at its center. First, we 

will celebrate True Heavenly Parent's Day on Friday, February 16, the first day of the lunar New Year 

and the Heavenly Calendar. Next will be True Parents' Birthday on Thursday, February 21, and finally, 

the 5th Anniversary of Foundation Day on Thursday, February 28. We know our Unification 

communities are making exciting plans to celebrate these Holy Days, with emphasis on True Parents' 

Birthday. We also anticipate there will be live broadcasts of these and other events in Korea, which will 

be broadcast in the USA on the evening before the above stated dates. We will inform all of you of the 

broadcast details as they become available. 

 

True Mother has recently made significant changes in our movement in Korea, Japan and America. She 

then won an incredible victory in Senegal, Africa, and made some changes there as well. True Mother is 

boldly leading us to a substantial victory in God's and True Parents' Providence. This is the time to unite 

in heart with True Parents, make even greater efforts than before, and move forward to fulfill their vision 

for the world and humanity. 

 

We'd like to invite you to support these happy occasions and uphold our original tradition of offering our 

utmost devotion and donations to True Parents. Please find attached the official Holy Day Donation 

request from Korea. As you see, the suggested international donation is $210 per family, and $120 per 

individual. We'd like to invite our American families to offer $300, offering more than we're asked. 

Remember, it's not only for one Holy Day, but all three holy days! Please do the best you can by giving 

through your local church, or online through our website. Every donation is appreciated and humbly 

accepted. 

 

Let's continue to pray together and offer our condition to Heaven, and make sincere efforts to fulfill our 

responsibility and bring victory in 2018 and achieve our Vision 2020 goals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 

Regional Chairman 

 
Rev. Richard Buessing 

President 


